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a National Park in the region through which the Gatineau 

River flows and which would be the most valuable of all 

additions to the Capital and its life. All of these proposals,

I might add, are among the recomnendations of the Royal Com­

mission appointed in 1913. Without question but for the War many 

of them would already have been acted upon in part.
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